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          SPLENDID GROUNDS! 
 

 WATER 

USEAGE          
We have been       

diligent about     

monitoring  the 

building’s water     

usage for years, and 

despite our best     

efforts to realize  

conservation, overall 

usage continues to 

rise.  The city has  

recently announced  

another increase in 

water rates.  As we 

diligently work  to 

control expenses; we 

are  requesting your 

continued assistance 

in reporting leaks 

and sticking           

toilets. We ask that  

you to use this      

precious  resource as 

if you are were     

paying the bill.  

 WATERING 

YOUR PATIO 

PLANTS      
Use caution when    

watering your patio 

plants. The overflow 

from your watering 

may drip down on the  

patio   below you   

causing unexpected             

consequences! 

DID YOU KNOW? 

Jeanette Rosa  

is a state certified Personal 

Care Attendant, (PCA). 

She has some availability  Call 

her for details 

774-262-2483 

Highland House 

Notes 
www.hh-apts.com 

BBQ 

CLARIFICATION 

You CAN use      

electric BBQ’s on 

your  patio, or If you 

choose, you can  use 

ours which is outside 

the Resident Lounge.  

We only ask that you 

clean it after use. If 

you are  having com-

pany and want to         

reserve the BBQ, just 

make arrangements 

with the office. 

UNFATHERS 

DAY 

Sunday, June 26th  

2:00PM 

Attention all        

Fathers! Stop into 

the Resident 

Lounge for hoagies, 

chips, and           

nonalcoholic beer. 

Kick back, watch 

some TV, and chat- 

it-up at this years  

Unfathers Day     

Celebration! 

We thank the      

continued support of 

Joedy, Sue, Barbara 

and Ed in pulling   

together as a team to 

put on these great 

events! 

PROGRAM OF  

INTEREST 

Irma Gendreau 

will be offering a 6 
week course on an          

Introduction to 

Christian         

Meditation 

In the Community 

Room Wednesday 

mornings between 

10:00-11:00     

starting June 1, for 

more information 

contact her: 

smig254@verizon.com 

or call her 

508-756-0978 


